From: Anna Statham 
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 3:44 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Lavazza Coffee 

Mr. Berlin:

With the approval of the Mayor’s Office and the Law Department, OEMC was, through a public drawing, offered coffee for its 911 staff and is accepting it as a gift to the City from Lavazza.

Let me know if you require additional information. 

Thank you,
Anna Statham - OEMC 
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